
WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL 
 

TEMPORARY 40 MILES PER HOUR SPEED LIMIT 
A31 PETERSFIELD ROAD/ALRESFORD ROAD AND A272 PETERSFIELD 

ROAD, WINCHESTER 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Winchester City Council as agents for Hampshire 
County Council has made an Order on traffic management and road safety grounds in 
connection with major events at Matterley as follows:- 
 
ROADS TO BE SUBJECT TO 40 MILES PER HOUR SPEED LIMIT: 
A31 ALRESFORD ROAD, WINCHESTER for a distance of approximately 6.5 kilometres 
between its junction with the A272 Petersfield Road and the roundabout junction of the 
B3047 Alresford Road (Lady Croft Farm Roundabout)  
 
A31 PETERSFIELD ROAD, WINCHESTER for a distance of approximately 2.0 kilometres 
between the roundabout junction with the A272 Spitfire Link and its junction with the A272 
Petersfield Road. 
 
A272 PETERSFIELD ROAD, CHILCOMB between its junction with the A31 Alresford 
Road a point 500 metres south-east of its junction with Rodfield Lane (a distance of 
approximately 5.0 km)  
 
PERIOD OF RESTRICTION:  
From and including the 21st May 2014 for a period of six months. (Notwithstanding the 
above it is expected that the temporary speed limits will be required for no longer than two 
periods of 3-4 days each) 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above please contact Hampshire County Council 
Highways East, Tel: 0845 603 5633 OR for queries regarding the legal order please contact 
the Traffic and Transport section at Winchester City Council on 01962 840222. 
 
Dated this 21st day of May 2014 
 
Winchester City Council       H Bone 
City Offices, Colebrook Street.     Head of Legal Services 
Winchester, SO23 9LJ 


